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(Visit www.deped.qgov.ph)

Participation in the UP Society Organized Nationwide Symposium for
SHS Learners Enrolled in STEM

The UP-Engineering Society Organization is pleased to extend an
invitation to Senior High School Students in the Science, Technology,
Engineering and Mathematics (STEM) Strand to participate in the nationwide
engineering symposium entitled “SURGE 2024: AI Horizons-Engineering a
Smarter Tomorrow” on March 9, 2024, to be held at 3/F Melchor Hall
Engineering Theatre, National Capital Region.

To reiterate, this Advisory is issued not for endorsement.

Participation of the interested participants is on official time subject to
the approval of the duly designated approving authorities and all expenses
shall be shouldered by the participant.

More information may be inquired from:

IVAN ROBERT D. ARENAS,

JANROSS FRANCIS M. MERCADO

Overall Co-head, SURGE 2024

Email Address: upenggsoc.surge@gmail.com or 09177038617
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January 18, 2024

Estela L. Cariiio

Regional Director

Department of Education CAR
La Trinidad. Benguet 2601

Greetings!

For the past 27 years, the UP Engineering Society has established an environment of
harmony and healthy competition between the various departments and institutions under
one college. Through the execution of diverse projects meant to unite different disciplines
as one, we have produced engineers who have broader perspectives of engineering as a
profession and as a service.

This Sth of March, our organization will conduct a nationwide engineering symposium for
senior high school students enrolled in the Science, Technology, Engineering, and
Mathematics strand, entited "SURGE 2024: Al Horizons - Engineering a Smarter
Tomorrow”.

SURGE 2024 aims to introduce different Engineering programs to aspiring students and to
promote the responsible use of Al technology and its integration with education. This
whole-day event will cover an Engineering Symposium that will be attended by notable
speakers and a laboratory tour that showcases equipment and projects of different
departments of the College of Engineering.

In line with this, we would like to formally ask for your endorsement of our event addressed
to high school principals or heads in this worthwhile endeavor and help us invite and
encourage public and private high schools to participate. We hope to invite at least 8-10
senior high school STEM students per school from different schools around NCR as
participants. As stated earlier, the event shall be held on March 9, 2024, Saturday, from
8:00 am to 5:00 pm at the 3/F Melchor Hall Engineering Theatre.



Should you have questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us at (+63) 917
703 8617. You may also email us at upenggsoc.surge@gmail.com. Thank you very much
and we are hoping for your positive response!

Sincerely Yours,
SURGE 2024 ORGANIZERS




